
 

User Community Notice: 2020 AR-1 
 

Dear Valued No-Fault Customers: 
 
Thank you for all your valuable feedback regarding the new Form AR-1. Please note, based 
on your suggestions the following final updates have been made: 
 

• The data fields, on the AR-1 and supplemental pages have been expanded to 
accommodate longer alphanumeric characters 
 

• The claim details are now automatically totaled at the bottom of the page 
 

• A “Total Amount in Dispute” field has been added at the top of page 3, where you can 
place your total amount in dispute in the event that you are using additional 
supplemental pages 

 
An instructional video on how to complete the Form AR-1 will be released soon. 
 
The Form AR-1 is available on our website at: 
https://nysinsurance.adr.org/sites/default/files/document_repository/AR-1_Form_2.pdf 
 
The prescribed form will be required for all filings submitted effective January 1, 2020. Please 
be assured the remainder of the filing process will remain intact. You may submit your filings 
via email to NYICMC.FilingSubmissions@adr.org or by mail to American Arbitration 
Association, 32 Old Slip, 33rd Floor, New York, NY 10005. 
 
Please let us know if you experience any issues adapting to the new form. If you have any 
questions, please contact Deborah Bosketti at BoskettiD@adr.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
American Arbitration Association 
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